

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Will Teece, Headteacher Telephone: 0116 287 9921 Website: www.brookvalegroby.com

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

May I ask for your help in improving Brookvale Groby Learning Campus?

We are constantly trying to improve the education that we offer the pupils of our school and are now at a stage in the school year where we need you to tell us how well you think we are doing and how we can improve the things that are important to you.

Please spare 10 minutes to complete a questionnaire by clicking on the link below:

https://survey.gl-assessment.co.uk/s/PN7KZA/

and logging on using the password provided below:

Password is: BGLC59119Pa

The password is case sensitive.

By completing the questionnaire, you will be telling us how you think we should be spending our time and resources, to make our school the best that it can be for your child.

Each completed questionnaire is vital in finding out what parents think. Your answers will be treated in the strictest confidence and will make a difference to how we run the school and plan for the future.

The final date for completing this is **Friday 7 October**.

With thanks in anticipation of your help.

Yours faithfully

W Teece

Headteacher